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From: Jennifer Stirk
To: Whidden, Brad; DePradine, Gloria-Jean; 
cc: Leonard Marion; 
Subject: Leachate Weep Repair at Tomoka Farms Road Landfill
Date: Thursday, March 29, 2012 10:25:06 AM


Gloria and Brad, 
 
The purpose of this email is to notify FDEP per our Operations Plan of 
a leachate weep repair.  On March 28, 2012, we repaired a leachate weep 
on the south side of the active class I cell approximately 150 feet east 
of the toe drain.  An area approximately 18 feet in length, 4 feet wide, 
and 6 feet deep was excavated and back filled with 4 feet of rock (15 
cubic yards) and 2 feet clean fill dirt (15 cubic yards).  
 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Jennifer Stirk      
 
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 



mailto:jstirk@co.volusia.fl.us

mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=Bradley.Whidden

mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=DePradine_G

mailto:LMarion@co.volusia.fl.us



